Page 1 of 1

Building Inspections - Re: Spurwink Services - 899 Riverside Street, Admin Authorization

From: "Matthew G. Winch" <matthewwinch@earthlink.net>

To: Shukria Wiar <SHUKRIAW @portlandmaine.gov>

Date: 6/12/2015 3:54 PM

Subject: Re: Spurwink Services - 899 Riverside Street, Admin Authorization
CC: Building Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>

Attachments: 2014011 Condensers 061215.pdf; 2014011 Updated Site Plan 061215.pdf

Hi Shukria -

Sorry the HVAC locations did not show up on your site plan. I have been having trouble with .pdf formatting lately. I
have reattached the site plan. Hopefully it reads on this attachment. Let me know if it does not and I will send over a
hard copy. I have also attached the cut sheet on the condensers (3 of them). The last page of the documentation shows
them at 54 decibels at the unit. A pretty modest amount.

We were not anticipating any screening beyond that which already exists for plantings along the property line.

- Matthew
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